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THANK YOU TO ALL 
THE VOLUNTEERS 
WHO HELPED WITH 
THE FALL SUPPER! 
 
YOUR ENTHUSIASM 
AND SUPPORT IS 
GREATLY 
APPRECIATED. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Wednesday, October 27 

7:30 p.m 
Woodridge Community Centre 
69 Denis Street, Woodridge 

 
Residents of Woodridge are welcome and encouraged to attend!  

The most current public health orders will require attendees 
provide proof of vaccination and wear a mask at this meeting. 
The AGM is a perfect opportunity to meet members of the board 

and hear of our plans for the coming year. 
If you are interested in getting involved, we have positions 

available on the board.  We are always looking for enthusiastic 
and positive individuals to help support the work of the community 

club and help make Woodridge an even better place to live! 

 Woodridge Community Club 
CHRISTMAS CRAFT & BAKE SALE 

Saturday, December 11, 2021 
11a.m.– 4p.m. 

          The WCC Board is excited to announce we are hosting a 
Christmas Craft & Bake Sale this year.  There will be a variety 
of crafters, artisans and bakers in attendance.  This is a great 
time to buy some unique Christmas gifts and support local 
vendors.  In keeping with current public health regulations, 
vendors and attendees must provide proof of vaccination 
and wear a mask to participate. 

There will not be a Christmas Community Supper this year.  
We are planning to have a canteen setup so you can buy a 
beverage and snack at this event. 

 



SENIOR CONGREGATE MEAL PROGRAM 
The Senior Congregate Meal Program will resume Mondays at the Woodridge 
Community Centre, 69 Denis Street.  This ‘dine-in’ meal program is open to older 

adults (55+ years) as well as disabled individuals.  Meals are hot, 
nutritionist and affordable ($7/meal).  Doors open at 5pm.  The 
monthly menu is posted at the Woodridge Post Office and can be 
downloaded off the WCC website.  ATTENDEES MUST 
PROVIDE PROOF OF VACCINATION AND WEAR A MASK. 
 

RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED.  TO RESERVE YOUR 
SPOT, call 204-429-2344 (leave a message with your name and 
phone number) on or before FRIDAY. 

Stay connected  . . .  Follow us on Facebook @woodridgecommunitycentre or visit 
our website www.woodridgecommunityclub.com 

COMMIT TO GET FIT 

Starting Tuesday, November 2nd, the Woodridge Community 
Centre is offering a free, (drop in) 30 - 45 MINUTE CIRCUIT 
EXERCISE PROGRAM, Tuesdays & Thursdays  at 6:30 pm.   

It is a full body workout! Bring runners, mask and wear 
comfortable clothing.  Due to current public health orders, all 
participants must provide proof of vaccination.  For more 
information, contact Cory at 204-429-2323. 

COVID is still very much a part of our daily lives.  The Woodridge Community Club adheres 
to the Manitoba Public Health Orders to keep our volunteers and community members safe.  
At the time of printing this newsletter, proof of vaccination, wearing masks and 
sanitization are a must, in order for the club to resume some of our programs, services and 
community events.  We thank you in advance for your understanding. 

Did you know that Woodridge has a rich 
and diverse history that goes as far back 
as the early 1900s?   With that in mind, 
the WCC embarked on a unique project 
about a year ago, as an opportunity to 
participate in Manitoba’s 150 and to 
celebrate the history of our community.  
One aspect of the project was to 
transform a blank wall in the community 
centre into a colorful, vibrant landscape 
the would showcase some of Woodridge’s history and landmarks.  It has been exciting 
to see this transformation at the hands of local & talented artist, Treena Baize.  We 
hope to have an official unveiling in the weeks ago.  But you can have a ‘sneak peak’ at 
the upcoming AGM and the Christmas Craft & Bake Sale.  We are grateful to have 
received funding for this project from the RM of Piney, Heritage Manitoba and the 
Woodridge Community Club. 

http://www.woodridgecommunityclub.com

